
INLAND REGIONAL CENTER 
 …valuing independence, inclusion and empowerment 

P. O. Box 19037, San Bernardino, CA 92423 

Telephone: (909) 890-3000 

Fax: (909) 890-3033 

Memo 
 

To: All Interested and Qualified Parties 

From: Resource Development and Transportation Unit 

Date: August 29, 2024 

Re: New Residential Service Provider Orientation (NRSPO) Application 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a new residential service provider. Currently we are 

working on a new platform for hosting the orientation. 

 

As we prepare for the changes coming to NRSPO, we have scheduled an in-person training 

for October 10, 2024, from 9am to 2pm.  

 

Due to the number of approved applicants from the Spring orientation, those individuals 

will receive first priority for this orientation. This will limit the number of available seats 

once the application is available. Individuals will be accepted on a first come first served 

basis, with the required credentials/documentation. 

 

The application will be available Monday 9/9/24 at 8:30am through Friday 9/13/24  at 

4pm.  

 

Applications will only be accepted through the following link:  
[Inland Regional Center] New Residential Service Provider Orientation Application (seamlessdocs.com) 

 

Helpful tip: the application limits the number of documents that can be uploaded to ten, it is 

recommended that documents be scanned into one pdf and saved prior to uploading. Please refer to the 

NRSPO Qualifications for documentation that is required: NRSPO-Qualifications-1.pdf (inlandrc.org) 

 

If you have any questions regarding NRSPO please contact RDTU at 909-890-3000 and ask for 

the RDTU duty officer or email us at Resource@inlandrc.org. 
 

 

Thank You! 
 

IRC’s Development Team 

https://inlandrc.seamlessdocs.com/f/nrspo
https://www.inlandrc.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/NRSPO-Qualifications-1.pdf
mailto:Resource@inlandrc.org.

